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Information Briefing Session
10.00 am on Thursday 26 October 2023
10.00 am on Thursday 30 of November 2023

Council Meetings
11.00 am on Tuesday 14 of November 2023 
11.00 am on Tuesday, 12 December 2023

Local contractors will be working on the final stage of the 
Parndana Town Centres Project from Monday, 30 October 2023 
in the main business area of Cook 
Street, Parndana. 

The concrete kerbing will take several days. After that, four new 
garden beds will be planted. 

Some parking restrictions will be in place during construction, but 
minimal traffic disruption is expected. 

Thank you for being so patient during this final stage of work.
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COUNCIL MEETINGS

PARNDANA TOWN CENTRES PROJECT

NOTICE OF WORKS 
– BAUDIN BEACH STAIRSKangaroo Island Council has supported the extension of 

the service boundary for ‘Food Organics Garden Organics 
(FOGO)’ (green bin) waste collection services to Island Beach 
and Sapphiretown. 

The FOGO green lid bin will be collected fortnightly on a 
Tuesday, starting 14 November 2023.
Over the summer period between 19 December 2023 and  
23 January 2024, the FOGO bin will be collected weekly 
on a Tuesday.

To support  implementing the new FOGO waste collection, 
on Monday 30 October, Island Beach and Sapphiretown 
residents will receive the following:

• �1 x 240 litre FOGO green lid bin 

• �1 x food organics garden organics sticker attached to your 
green bin

• 1 x 7 litre Kitchen Caddy

• �1 x roll of 75 compostable bags for use in your kitchen 
caddy to capture your food scraps ready to place into your 
green lid bin

• �1 x flyer with information about using your green bin for  
food scraps.

Should you have any questions regarding the new service, 
please contact Fleurieu Regional Waste Authority on 8555 7405.

Please be advised that beach access steps on the Esplanade at 
Baudin Beach are temporarily closed for public use.

Council has received grant funding to upgrade the stairs to Baudin 
Beach and is finalising the procurement process for this work.

Construction on the project is due to start in December 2023.
We will keep you updated on the progress of this project and 
apologise for any inconvenience.

NEW WASTE COLLECTION SERVICE

2024 CITIZEN OF 
THE YEAR AWARDS

Who makes a difference in your community? 

Nominations for the 2024 Citizen of the Year Awards are open until 
Thursday, 30 November 2023.

These annual awards recognise local individuals and groups who have 
made an outstanding contribution to our communities during the year 
in the following categories.

• Citizen of the Year 2024
• Community Event of the Year 2024
• Community Project of the Year 2024 
These awards are presented at the Australia Day ceremony on 
26 January 2024. 

Nomination forms are available from Customer Service or 
www.kangarooisland.sa.gov.au


